


Infrastructure and Learning Resources

4.1.1 The Institution has adequate infrastructure and physical facilities for teaching –learning. Viz., classrooms, laboratories, computing equipment etc.

The adequacy of infrastructure and physical facilities for teaching learning as per the minimum specified requirement by statutory bodies.

LN COllege, Borivali, has 15 spacious Class rooms. Out of these 15 classrooms, 7 classrooms are rooms with PC and projector facilities. It means 50% class

rooms are ICT enable. HEI has 02 laboratories. IT shows the better physical amenities. Each laboratory has proper interior designing, air conditioned facilities and

required equipment, etc. College has 14 facilities rooms which includes a medical/first aid room, 1 canteen, 1 Conference hall, gymnasium, open auditorium, media

room and so many.

The Library of HEI is the central focus point in view of aesthetics and in view of knowledge. The library caters the services like Book issuing, Book reading,

Newspapers to keep updates of present context. The library is completely computerized. The library is annexed with an e-library with internet enabled 3 pcs. It helps

students to keep themselves updated with global knowledge through Internet based e-library.

The HEI has 02 laboratories with 250 PCs. Each laboratory is a place of learning through experiment. Laboratories are well equipped, provided with every

requisition and updated with time in advance.

There are about 274 pcs with higher configuration. It shows the HEI is keen on ICT facilities. The college administration is mostly online. The facilities like LAN,

WI-FI are provided for staff as well as students. ICT facilities like speakers, screens, printers etc. are available for stakeholders.

LN College always believes that investment in infrastructure in education is a long term requirement for growth and a long term factor that will make growth

sustainable.





Description
Floor Room no Classrooms Laboratories Staff rooms Facilities Geo tagged Photos PC Speaker Projector Camera Printer

Ground Floor

Ground
Floor

Canteen
https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/CANTEEN%20GRD%20FL

OOR.pdf
1st Floor

1st 101 IT/CS Lab =
1

https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/101%20COMPUTER%20L

AB%201st%20FLOOR.pdf

200 1 1 1

2nd Floor

2nd

201 Conference Hall https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/201-CONFERENCE%20HA
LL%20(SMALL)%20TYBCOM.

pdf

1

202 FYBAF/FYBFM https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/202-FYBAF%20BFM.pdf

203 FYBMS https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/203-FYBMS.pdf

204 Medical Room https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/204-MEDICAL%20FIRST%

20AID%20ROOM.pdf
205 Girls Common Room https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/

geo/205-GIRLS%20COMMON
%20ROOM.pdf

206 Management Room https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/206-MANAGEMENT%20R

OOM%20TRUSTEE.pdf

2 1

3rd Floor
3rd 301 FYBCOM/FYBSC

IT
https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/301-FYBCOM-FYIT.pdf

302 TYBFM https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/302-TYBFM.pdf

303 FYBAMMC/FYBBI https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/303-FYBAMMC-FYBBI.pdf

304 SYBMS/SYBSC CS https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/304-SYBMS%20[SY-CS].pdf

1 1 1

305 SYBCOM/FYBSC
CS

https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/305-SYBCOM%20%7BFY-C
S].pdf

1 1 1

306 SYBBI/SYBSC IT https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/306-SYBBI%20[SY-IT].pdf

1 1 1
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307 Library https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/307-LIBRARY.pdf

3

308 Principal Cabin https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/308-PRINCIPAL%20CABIN.
pdf

1 1

309 Examination Room https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/309-EXAM%20ROOM.pdf

2 1 2

310 Admin Room https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/310-ADMIN%20ROOM.pdf

4 1

311 Record Room https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/311-RECORD%20ROOM.pd
f

2 1

4th Floor

4th

401 TYBBI https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/401-TYBBI.pdf

1 1 1

402 Staff Room https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/402-STAFF%20ROOM.pdf

403 SYBFM https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/403-SYBFM.pdf

1 1 1

404 SYBAF/SYBAAMC https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/404-SYBAF%20[SYBAMMC
].pdf

1 1 1

405 TYBAF https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/405-TYBAF.pdf

1

406 IT/CS Lab
2

Surveillance Room https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/406-COMPUTER%20LAB.p

df

50

407 Meeting/Boardroom https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/407-MEETING%20ROOM.

pdf

1 1

408 NAAC Room https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/408-NAAC%20ROOM.pdf

1

5th Floor

5th

501 TYBCOM/TYBSC
IT

https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/501-TYB.COM%20[TYIT].p
df

502 TYBMS/TYBSC CS https://ln-college.com/w/upload
s/geo/502-TYBMS%20[TY-CS].pdf

1

503 TYBA MMC https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/503-TYBAMMC.pdf

504 DLLE/WDC Room https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/504-[DLLE]%20[WDC].pdf

505 Gymkhana https://ln-college.com/w/uploads/
geo/505-GYMKHANA.pdf

Total 15 2 1 14 274 7 7 3 6
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